
 Horsemen’s Run Community Association, Inc. 
P.O. Box 224 

Fayetteville, GA  30215 
hrca@horsemensrun.org 

 

Dear Horsemen’s Run Neighbors, 

Happy 2016, we appreciate the opportunity to introduce ourselves as your Horsemen’s Run Community 
Association Board of Directors for 2016. This year Jason Sims will serve as President, Jenny Meyers as 
Vice-President and Steve Watson as Treasurer.  We look forward to getting to know more of you across 
the neighborhood throughout the year.  Our contact information is listed at the end of this letter and on 
the website as well.  Feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. Emails sent to the 
hrca@horsemensrun.org address will be forwarded to all Association Board members. 

Speaking of the website, we want to remind everyone to regularly check the website as this will be our 
primary method for communication regarding neighborhood information.  There are a number of 
important documents available on the website.  In particular, we suggest home owners review the 
covenants, annual budget, meeting minutes and our engineering assessment.  Please take the time to 
review these documents, in particular as we work towards our annual homeowners meeting in June. 

We would like everyone to be involved in the HRCA by serving our neighborhood through participating 
on HRCA committees or volunteering to assist committees with specific activities. Association 
Committees are the most important function in our neighborhood. They are the engines that move 
everything we do as a neighborhood forward. Specific committees and the committee chair information 
can be found on the website.  Please reach out to a committee chair or board member for more 
information. 

We will be working over the next couple of months developing board priorities for this year. We will 
seek input from the neighborhood through the website to assist in our decision process.  Your input is 
critical in assisting the board in best representing your interests. Thus, we strongly encourage your 
participation and feedback.  

In closing, we want to acknowledge the service and contributions of the outgoing board members; 
Steve, Bryan and Rhonda.  They did an outstanding job leading the HRCA over the last year. As 
mentioned before, please feel free to contact any of the board members below with questions, 
comments or concerns. 

Best Regards, 

Horsemen’s Run 2016 HRCA Board 

Jason Sims   Jenny Meyers   Steve Watson 
President Vice President Treasurer 
612-805-9183   770-355-8063   770-461-3458 


